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Reception
Our Reception children have settled in so well this 
week! They’ve loved exploring their new 
environment and have had lots of fun playing, 
singing, and getting to know one another.



Year 1
What an amazing first week in 
Year 1. You have all come back 
to school ready to learn and so 
excited to explore your new 
classrooms and playground. 
Both classes researched our 
class authors and becoming 
familiar with their books/stories. 



Year 2
Year 2 have been reading books 
from their new class authors!

They have practised their 
handwriting and reading new 
stories.

In maths Year 2 have been 
counting up to 20 and finding out 
where we use numbers everyday.



Year 3
  

We have had a great start to 
year 3. We have enjoyed 
learning about our class 
authors, explored books in 
the green library, played 
team building games, made 
bookmarks, used the 
boomwhackers to play 
Golden and got to know 
more about our friends and 
adults in year 3. 



Year 4 

In year 4 we have discussed our 
three school rules and what they 
mean to us. We have practised 
walking safely and respectfully 
around school.

We have also enjoyed designing 
and colouring our own hoodies to 
represent us. 

We have also found out about the 
authors of our class names and 
made a fact file about them.



Year 5
Year 5 have settled well into their 
new classes. We have been 
thinking about our school rules 
and what they mean. 

We have also found out about the 
authors of our class names and 
made a fact file.
 
It was exciting to learn our house 
names had changed this year.



Year 6
Year 6 have had a wonderful 
welcome back to school exploring 
their new upstairs classroom and 
establishing routines, now being the 
oldest pupils in school and setting 
the expectations high!

We have spent the last few days 
finding out about our class authors, 
each other, Mr Clegg and Miss 
Warrington and researching our 
new house team names!



Thank you


